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Permanent removal of access to Dufferin Street from Royal 
Avenue  
November 10, 2023 

On Tuesday, November 14, access to 
Dufferin Street from Royal Avenue will be 
permanently removed to accommodate 
the new alignment of the Royal Avenue 
on-ramp to the new bridge.   

Drivers wishing to access Dufferin Street 
will need to use 1st Street or Coburg 
Street, followed by turning left on Agnes 
Street.  

Existing pedestrian and cyclist access will 
be maintained. 

 

 
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 

 

 

Hours of Work 
The removal of this turning movement is permanent.   

 

 

Traffic  
Drivers wishing to access Dufferin Street 
from Royal Avenue will need to use 1st 
Street or Coburg Street, followed by 
turning left on Agnes Street. All traffic 
pattern changes will be well-signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents will need to adjust to the new 
route.  

 

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. If you have questions about this 
work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. 

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
http://www.pattullobridgereplacement.ca/
mailto:info@fcgp.ca

